## Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner
Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



8th March 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

The SEND Department will be holding the Spring Term Parental Consultation Meetings with parents and carers of students with EHCPs next week.

We would like to invite you to a Consultation Meeting on either 15th or 16th of March 2023. This is an opportunity to discuss your child's special educational needs with myself, Mr Taylor, SENDCo and Inclusion Lead Practitioner. Please <u>book only one</u> of the dates for your meeting as appointments are limited.

As previously, the Parental Consultation Meetings will be hosted via EduLink, our communication portal that most parents are familiar with. The <u>Parents Evening Guide</u> gives detailed instructions on using Edulink for these meetings.

Edulink will allow parents to make bookings from the morning of Friday 10th March and will close on Tuesday 14th March 2022 at 4pm, please note you will not be able to book appointments after this time..

You will need to have a log-in for Edulink to access the meetings. If you have any problems, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are looking forward to meeting with you.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Taylor

Lead Practitioner: Inclusion

Miss S Dyer

Deputy Headteacher



















